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A WORD FROM THE BISHOP’S WARDEN

ST. PAUL’S EPISCOPAL 
CHURCH  
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OCTOBER 2
Morning Prayer

Lay Reader: Sam French

OCTOBER 9
Holy Eucharist: The Rev. Eric 

Anderson
Lay Reader:  Kate French

OCTOBER 16
BISHOP’S COMMMITTEE & 

POT LUCK
Morning Prayer

Lay Reader: John Tarver

OCTOBER 23
Holy Eucharist: The Rev. Eric 

Anderson
Lay Reader: Don Kiefer

OCTOBER 30
Morning Prayer

Lay Reader:  John Tarver

ALTAR GUILD:  Becky Tarver

Dear All,

Fr. Fasel has scheduled The Rev. Eric Anderson to 
be with us two Sundays per month for October, 
November, and December.  Well actually in 
December, one Sunday and Christmas Eve.  Fr. 
Anderson has been at St. Paul's several times in the 
last year but not on a regular basis.  If you have not 
met Fr. Anderson, please make it a point to come to 
a service at which he is celebrating the Eucharist.
We are now officially in the Fall season though 
sometimes the temp doesn't feel like it.  Fall is a 
time for ingathering and back to the usual routine 
after summer vacations.  School is  starting anew.  It 
is  also a time to get back to regular church 
attendance after a summer (or longer) lapse.  I 
invite everyone to participate in the life of the church 
to whatever degree they can.  As  I mentioned, in the 
coming months, we will have Fr. Anderson with us 
on a regular schedule.  When he is  not here, we will 
have Lay Readers for Morning Prayer.  When John 
Tarver leads Morning Prayer, he has his own 
sermon prepared as he is now a licensed preacher, 
having taken training and been approved by the 
Bishop.  Also please note that we are reinstating a 
very popular activity at St. Paul's, the annual weenie 
roast on October 22.  See further details elsewhere 
in the newsletter.  So there is  a lot happening and 
we want you to be part of it.

Don

NERM WEBSITE:  
http://www.nermwestmo.org/home0.aspx

SUNDAY SERVICES
  
  9:00 AM     SUNDAY SCHOOL
 10:00 AM    HOLY EUCHARIST
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DIOCESAN CONVENTION
Diocesan Convention is  scheduled this year 
for November 4th and 5th in Springfield.  John 
Tarver, our delegate will attend along with our 
alternate, Don Kiefer.  Don is running for 
Diocesan Council and John is  putting his 
name in consideration for the Board of 
Directors of the Bishop Kemper School of 
Ministry.  If you have any questions, you may 
contact Don Kiefer.  660-885-1334

GARDENERS
Many thanks to the very quiet gardeners  who 
have been working on the east side of the 
church....we think they may be named French.

CLERGY SCHEDULE FOR 
OCT-DEC

We are very pleased to have 
F a t h e r E r i c A n d e r s o n 
celebrating the eucharist with 
us twice a month for the next 
three months. His schedule 
is  as follows:  October 9 & 

23; November 6 & 20; and December 11 & 24.  
Father Fasel will be with us Nov. 27.  All other 
Sundays will be morning prayer.

DEANERY MEETING
October 22 is set for the next Deanery 
meeting in Lexington at Christ Church.  All are 
welcome to attend so if you are interested, 
contact John Tarver or Don Kiefer.

CHURCH WEENIE 
ROAST & BONFIRE
Don and Sheryl Kiefer 
will host a fall bonfire 
and weenie roast, 
S a t u r d a y n i g h t , 
October 22 at their 
home in rural Clinton 
f rom 6pm - 9pm.  
Everyone is  invited - 
b r i n g a f r i e n d ! !  
Provided:  hot dogs, buns and condiments 
and a roaring fire.  Bring lawn chair, drinks for 
self and a finger food to share.  There will be 
NO utensils:  suggestions are chips, veggies, 
brownies.  
DRESS WARM IF IT IS REALLY COLD!

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church
P.O. Box 453
Clinton, Missouri  64735
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  BIRTHDAYS                          ANNIVERSARIES
1-Barbara Crossley ! ! none
12-Emily Mehan
17-Alyssa Gladfelter
17-Greg Etter


